
ReedSmith

Anthony 1;:. ,pjl~e$ti1
Direct Phoge: +1 202·.414 ·948:8
I;mail: ·api~$ta@reedsmjtn.com

June 16, 2008

'Private &: Confidential



Alain.Sheer
June 16, 20.08
:Page 2

ReedSmith

you -should be .able to uniquely identify a~y aocum.ent .or page thereof. The one 'exoeptio:n to this was
the secon4 wave ofproductiGn to the FTC. Due to an oversight, the documents received o.nly agency­

:specmc numbers, not OlS numbers. Ifyou think.it·helpful. we .can'rept-oduce the second Wave
dooim~nts with ·OJS numbers atta.ched~ . '.

"In addition to the confusion ,over·CV$ VS•.agency-:specific numbers, your letter .also stated that
you'were unclear.as to why :some CVS numbers had more preceding null digits than .others. FOJ
example. docu.ments included in the third'wave of production had three (,3) null digits preceding the
number .(CVS-OOOXXX) wWle documents included ·in the first Wave ,of th~ CIP prOduction.had only two
(2) null digits preceqin,g the number (CVS~OOXXXX). The explanatio~ for this variance is simple:
clerical error. The .third'null digit was uninteJJ.tionally left off the first wave of the CIP production.
However. the uniqueness ofeach CVS nJlmber is constant throughout all productions.. Therefore, by .
reference.to the substantive ponion of the number. you should be able :to identify 'any document with
ease.

. Should you have any questions -about the .above, or if yO"U would like .a further .explanat.ion of the
numbering system, please


